
 

 

 

 

 

 

NIT CHECKING 
 

As in the past, your child must be checked for nits before the beginning of the school year. 

 

Mrs. Fischer will be available for YKOR talmidim at the yeshiva on: 

 

Friday, August 30th 

From 11:30-1:00 p.m. in Yeshiva 

and  

 Sunday, September 1st at 5:30-7:00 p.m.  in Yeshiva  
 

Admit cards are needed to be nit checked 
  

Throughout the year, Mrs. Fischer will come to YKOR  

to check the boys’ hair. 

  

 Should you not be available at the above times, Mrs. Fischer will be available for an 

additional charge.  

Prior to the school year, please call Mrs. Fischer at: (845) 263-0251 to schedule 

an appointment. 
 

The cost of nit checking for the year is 

$25.00 for the first child 

$20.00 for the second child 

$15.00 for the third and 

$10.00 for the fourth. 

CASH ONLY 

 

Come and Get Your  

Refreshments 

  Sponsored by the N’shei  

The N’shei will be collecting membership of $36 for the year with the  

option to pay cash, check or quick pay.  
 


